
From: John Gorellb)IG) 
Sent: 9/27 /2017 11:22:10 PM 
To: 
Subject: 

Gore, John (CRT) {John.Gore@crt.usdoj.gov] 
Fwd: Chicago vote problems 

---------- Forwarded messaFe ----------
From: Christy paol.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 5, 2017 at 8:15 PM 
Subject: Re: Chicago vote problems 
To: John Gore l(b)(Sl 

I have not forgotten and will be bringing this up at our first Presidential Commission meeting on July 19. I've been 
reading the stories/conspiracy theories about your NVRA letter and the Commission's letter going out to the States on 
the same day and am amused at all the speculation and conclusions in them. Hopefully between DOJ and the 
Commission we can clean up the voter rolls. For the life of me, I don't know why people should be against cleaning them 
up. Of course, that's a rhetorical statement, because I do know why some people are against it. In any case, here's to 
continuing to do what's right for our country and the voters! Thank you for your sacrifices and all your efforts. 

I'm doing well and hope you are too. 

On Jul 6, 2017, at 2:50 AM, John Gore 
FYI - consider this me pinging you again. 

Hope you're doing well. 

---------- Forwarded message ----------

wrote: 

From: Chris Cleveland <chris.cleveland@chicagogop.com> 
Date: Fri, Jun 30, 2017 at 3:36 PM 

mail.com> 

John, 

It appears that the Election Integrity Commission is finally gearing up. They're in the press today. 

Did you succeed in passing this matter on to anyone on the Commission? This might be a good time to ping them again. 

On Mon, May 15, 2017 at 3:03 PM, Chris Cleveland <chris.cleveland@chicagogop.com> wrote: 
Thanks, John. Will do. 

On Mon, May 15, 2017 at 2:44 PM, John Gore 1<b)(6) pgmail.com> wrote: 
Thanks, Chris. I have sent this along to someone I know who may be closer to the task force than I am. If you come 
across any more info, please feel free to send it along. 
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On Fri, May 12, 2017 at 10:34 AM, Chris Cleveland <chris.c!eveland@chicagogop.com> wrote: 
Here it is: 

In January the Chicago Republican Party filed a FOIA request with the Chicago Board of Elections for the list of voters 
who had voted in the November 2016 general elections. 

The board responded with a list of 1,101,178 individuals. A quick check of the elections returns published on the Chicago 
Board of Elections website showed that 1,115,664 votes had been cast. The difference between the number of voters in 
the file and the number of votes cast was 14,000, or about 1.3%. 

There should be never be more votes than voters; every ballot cast should be recorded against a registered voter. 

A breakdown of the votes by precinct shows that the discrepancies are not evenly distributed. Fifteen precincts show 
100 more ballots cast than voters. One precinct shows more ballots cast than registered voters. Some precincts show a 
negative discrepancy, that is, more voters than votes cast. Subtracting out those precincts, the total discrepancy is about 
16,000 votes or 1.4%. 

The Chicago Republican Party made an inquiry, pursuant to FOIA, as to the source of the discrepancies. Despite repeated 
fo!lowups, the board has failed to respond except to say that they have been "reviewing all discrepancies" and that 
there will be a "final report". It's been more than three months since the first inquiry and more than six weeks since the 
report was due. At this point it seems to be more than a simple clerical error. 

Given the history of voter fraud in Chicago, the magnitude of the problem, and the Chicago Board of Election's history of 
favoring the Democrats, the problem warrants external scrutiny. 

A spreadsheet is attached. Tab one shows the discrepancies by precinct. Tab two shows the same data sorted with the 
largest discrepancies first. 

On Fri, May 12, 2017 at 9:17 AM, John Gore Jlb)l6) 

Chris: 
pgmai!.com> wrote: 

Good to hear from you. ! don't have any relationship with the task force, but if you'd like to send me a write-up, I'll see 
if I can get it to someone who does. 

Thanks. 

On Thu, May 11, 2017 at 4:39 PM, Chris Cleveland <chris.cleveland@chicagogop.com> wrote: 
John, 

Thanks for speaking with me a few weeks back about the discrepancies in Chicago's vote. 

I saw this today: 

http://www.foxnews.com/politics/2017 /05/11/trump-to-sign-order-I aunching-voter-f raud-commission.html 
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Do you have any relationship with this group? Do you know anyone in charge there? I'd like to get a brief writeup on the 
problem into someone's hands. 

312-339· 2677 

Chris Cleveland 
Chairman, Chicago Republican Party 
312-339-2677 .................................... 

Chris Cleveland 
Chairman, Chicago Republican Party 

.. ?:!?.7?. 

Chris Cleveland 
Chairman, Chicago Republican Party 
312-339-2677 
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